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APRIL CALENDAR

 4      SCHOOL RESUMES
 6      6th GRADE STEP UP DAY AND PARENT NIGHT
11     2022-23 REGISTRATION BEGINS- INFO COMING SOON
12     6th GRADE CANDOR HEATH PRESENTATION
13     5th GRADE OUTDOOR ED DAY 1
14     5th GRADE OUTDOOR ED DAY 2                                                                                                       
14     DRESS UP LIKE YOUR FAVORITE MOVIE CHARACTER DAY
15      NO SCHOOL - GOOD FRIDAY
18      NO SCHOOL - EASTER MONDAY     
19    SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 6:00 @ DISTRICT OFFICE
19     TRIMESTER 3 MIDTERMS                                                                     
21     PTO MEETING  7:30 @ LIBERTY  

Happy Spring!

I hope you were all able to recharge over Spring Break! It is 
hard to believe that we only have two months of school left. 
Your children have been working so hard and we are 
impressed with their continued growth.

We are looking forward to our 5th grade outdoor education 
days planned for April 13-14. This is a yearly event where 
students participate in team building, frog dissection, and 
many more activities. 

When we return to school we will be reviewing all 
expectations including dress code and behavior so that we 
can have a successful end of year. 

Thank you,
Ms. Baumann, Principal
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Lines from the LRC

In the month of April, the students will be performing research on various events and 
topics that occur during the month.  We also will be learning more about the nonfiction 
area of the library and how the books are ordered in this section.

Thank you for all of your continued help in reminding your child to return their library 
books on their due date!

Happy Reading,
Mrs. Lasak

Hello Oster-Oakview Family and Friends,

Can you believe it is already April? The school year has flown by! This month in 
PE, the students will complete their final round of fitness testing using the FitnessGram 
Program. For this last round of testing, the students will be trying to do their best on 
each test to reach their goal that they set themselves back in September. After we 
finish fitness testing, it is time to go outside (fingers crossed) and start our spring sports 
units. We will be playing kickball and softball during this month. Students will learn the 
basic concepts of how to play each game and play the game throughout the units. 

The Summer Kickoff is right around the corner! Be on the lookout of information 
and opportunities to help out.

Go Eagles!
Mr. Kman





From Ms. Justice:

Every month, I travel into each classroom to help support the 
social-emotional learning of our students through the Safe and Caring 
Schools curriculum. During the month of April, your student(s) will be 
learning about the following topics: 

The Power to Choose: Making Choices, Consequences, and Peer 
Pressure

We will address these topics through a variety of activities and 
classroom discussions. Please feel free to call or email me should you 
have any questions regarding our April topic! 

For more information regarding the Safe and Caring Schools curriculum, 
visit: http://www.safeandcaringschools.com/

New Lenox Library

Please click on this link for information on how to get a library 
card from the New Lenox Library. 

https://www.newlenoxlibrary.org/about/get-update-library-card
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